
 
 

  
Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Sloan 

Kilwinning Road, Irvine KA12 8SJ 

Tel: 01294 278 756 

Email: irvineroyal@ea.n-ayrshire.sch.uk 

 

 
 

LS/IH 

 

23rd December 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As per the communication earlier this week from NAC, I wish to confirm the following arrangements 

for our return in January: 

06.01.21 until 18.01.21   

 Key worker children only - we have already made contact with those who qualify.  

 Young people who require enhanced support only – we have already made contact with 

those who qualify. 

 Please note this provision is childcare only – direct learning and teaching will not take place 

until 18.1.21. 

11.01.21 

 Online learning commences – please encourage your son/daughter to log on to their Google 

Classroom via Glow. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any difficulties 

with this. 

18.01.21 

 All young people should return to school – We will advise you if this date changes. 

 

Have a great break, 

Linzie Sloan 

Linzie Sloan 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


